
        July 26, 2019 

    

Dear Knights, 

 

Thank you ACP families for a great first week!  I walked the campus 

all week and I am impressed with our groups of students this year. The 

eighth graders are ready and confident.  Our 7th graders are already 

meshing as a group, and our 6th graders are showing their readiness to 

take on the junior high experience. Thank you for coming to curriculum 

night and spending some quality time with us! Have a restful weekend.   

Please see below for key info:   

 

Dress Code and College Dress:  

Thank you for helping us maintain a high standard for academic dress 

at ACP. Our dress code is important to our program and brand as a 

unique choice school. The last Friday of every month is college dress 

day. Students can wear jeans with any college top.  We saw tons of 

college tees out on campus today!   

 

Athletics Try-outs:  

Try outs begin next Wednesday. Please make sure your athlete is 

registered and cleared through Registermyathlete.com.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Stacey Bruno in the front office. This 

quarter’s sports are baseball, girls’ volleyball, and flag football. Go 

Knights!  

 

Transportation:  

Please continue to use our pick-up/drop-off line.  Please do not park at 

the church across the street or in the chandler high senior parking lot by 

the new building. Officer Keipert, the SRO at Chandler High, will 

continue to help us monitor for safety. 

 

ACPO Boosters Pool Party:  

The pool party is a great opportunity for new and old friends to hang 

out before the busy school year gets underway. It’s always a fun time. I 

will see you there! August 3rd at 6:30 pm at Arrowhead Pool.  

 

ACPO Family Remind:   
Unfortunately, we will be unable to utilize the Remind app for 

communication this year. We will continue to use email blasts for 

important information.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tony Alcala 

Principal – ACP Oakland 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 
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